

April 19, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of TWENTY THOUSAND FOUR HUNDRED DOLLARS (\$20,400) now standing to the credit of the account from ELECTIONS SALARIES AND WAGES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

ELECTIONS CHARGES AND SERVICES...... \$19,400 ELECTIONS SUPPLIES AND MATERIALS...... \$ 1,000

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

Jonathan F. Mitchell

JFM/smt

Mayor

Sincerely.



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

April 26, 2018

ORDERED: That the sum of **TWENTY THOUSAND FOUR HUNDRED DOLLARS (\$20,400)** now standing to the credit of the account from **ELECTIONS SALARIES AND WAGES** be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

ELECTIONS CHARGES	AND	SERVICES	\$19,400
ELECTIONS SUPPLIES	AND	MATERIALS	S \$ 1.000

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



City of New Bedford

BOARD OF ELECTION COMMISSIONERS

April 9, 2018

The Honorable Jon Mitchell, Mayor 133 William St. New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

The Board of Election Commissioners has received funding from the State in the amount of \$22,400 as reimbursement for the City's costs associated with early voting in the 2016 State and Presidential elections. As you know, early voting access is mandated by law. These funds are currently deposited into our Salaries and Wages accounts.

I respectfully request to transfer \$19,400 into the 200 account to cover expenses associated with the maintenance agreement for the City's voting machines. We had been working with a shortfall due to ES&S licensing agreement not being funded in this year's budget (which has been corrected for FY19).

I am also requesting a transfer of \$1,000 into our 400 account to cover necessary supply purchases through June 30th.

Thank you for your attention on this matter.

Sincerely,

Manuel DeBrito Jr., Chairman

Board of Election Commissioners